

Outdoor dining.....

Antone J Miranda <antonejmiranda69@gmail.com>

Sat 5/21/2022 11:42 AM

To: Melissa Cordeiro < mcordeiro@bristolri.gov>

Hi Melissa,

I spoke to Mary Parella and Tony Texiera regarding outdoor dining. They suggested that we forward our concerns to you, so that our concerns can be entered into the packet/record. Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Feel free to contact us if you have any questions....

Dear Council Members,

It has come to our attention that a proposal/ordinance has been initiated regarding outdoor dining. It is important to note that we were very supportive of outdoor dining due to the pandemic.

Historically parking has always been a precious commodity, particularly during the summer months. Many patrons have mobility /health concerns, therefore proximity to shops etc is much needed. Eliminating eighteen parking spaces negates the much broader needs of the community.

We are speaking solely on behalf of ourselves.

Respectfully submitted,

Jesse James... aka Jesse James Antiques...

2022 MAY 23 AM 9: 54

TOWN COUNCIL

JUN - 1 2022

MEETING

(No subject)

Antone J Miranda <antonejmiranda69@gmail.com> Mon 5/23/2022 7:59 PM To: Melissa Cordeiro <mcordeiro@bristolri.gov> Hello Melissa,

Thank you for responding so promptly.

James F. Dumas Antone J. Miranda 44 State St. Bristol, RI

Thank you.....